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Hello Parents, 

 

April 8th, 

• Early Release for students due to the Solar Eclipse. Walker will be dismissed at 11:58, Car Riders 

will be dismissed at 12:00. Bus riders will be released at 12:15. Please make sure to continue sending in 

notes if your student will be changing how they are going home. 

 

April 9th – April 16th, 

• NIS students take their Spring ELA Tests 
 

April 15th - April 19th, 

• Child Abuse Awareness Week 

 

April 17th and April 18th, 

• 5th Grade takes their Science Tests. 

 

April 23rd – May 1 

• NIS students take their Spring Math Tests. 

 

April 26th, 

• Interims will go home with our students.  

 

 

Congratulations to our Spelling Bee Champion Aniello Rose! Aniello recently represented NIS in the Trumbull County 

Spelling Bee and WFMJ Spelling bee. 

 

 

Parents, please remember our Tardy Bell is 8:35 a.m. After 8:35, parents need to come into the office and sign their child 

into school. Please do not just drop your child off. 

 

Dismissal – walkers are at 2:50 p.m., car riders are at 2:55 p.m. Parents, please pick up your child in the car-rider lane in 

front of our building. We are asking our students that when they see their car to walk to their car to make the car line move 

quicker. If parents choose to park in our parking lot, they must walk across our bus lane and pick up their child on the side 

walk.  


